

Lewis Administration Building 45 Ranoldo Terrace, P.O. Box 5015 Cherry Hill, NJ 08034-0391 (856) 429-5600

October 9, 2023

Dear Cherry Hill Public Schools Community,

I am writing to follow up on a message I sent to the community on Sunday, October 7, 2023. Our school district is home to a wonderfully diverse community of students and staff representing many different cultures. I want to assure you that the wellbeing of *all* our students and staff is always paramount and is of particular focus during this difficult time.

At all schools in the district, our counselors are prepared to assist students of all backgrounds who may be feeling overwhelmed and/or frightened. We are also offering additional support to our staff. We are focused on providing a safe atmosphere for everyone in our schools.

As a reminder, we continue to offer mental health supports outside of school hours through <u>CareSolace</u> and the <u>Student Assistance</u> page of our website. Printed materials related to these supports are available upon request at our schools.

Please reach out to me with any concerns or questions.

Sincerely,

Kwame Morton

Kwame Morton, Ed.D.
Acting Superintendent, Cherry Hill Public Schools